GENTEX

B EREE AT IO

A Smarter Vision®
600 N. Centennial Street, Zeeland, Ml 49464

October 8, 2014

To whom it may concern,

This application for change of ID is in response to the purchase of Homelink from Johnson Controls
Incorporated, which was completed on 10/1/13. Gentex is requesting to change the ID, which was
originally certified for Federal Communications Commission and Industry Canada, which utilized the
company codes of CB2 and 279B respectively. FCCID CB2R171HL3 was originally issued on October 23,

2003.

The new ID would reflect the Gentex company codes for FCC and IC replacing the JCI company codes
and read as follows, with NZL and 4112A. The device will not differ in any way from the originai and the
original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment Gentex will be
marketing. See exhibits B thru E for the specific list of ID’s.

Sincerely,%f ﬁ %

o
Craig Harder, EMC Lab Manager




